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          March 19th 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A letter was emailed to you about parent consultations yesterday. These will take place during the day 
from 9:00 am. Please follow the instructions to book an appointment unless your child is in Wrens or 
Owls. Appointments for Wrens and Owls are via Zoom and should be booked with the class teachers. 
 

Pick-Up Times 
There seems to be some confusion about the pick-up times. To clarify, children with siblings should be 
picked up at the latest time. If this is a problem, please advise your children’s teachers so that they can 
be picked up at the earlier time. What we are trying to avoid is parents having to wait around and 
younger children running around the paddock as other children are trying to leave. The times for drop off 
and pick up for this term are as follows: 
 

New Drop off and Pick up Times/Places 

Year Group Entrance Drop off Pick up 

Year 6 Main gate 9:00 3:15 

Year 5 Main gate 8:55 3:10 

Year 4 Main gate 8:50 3:05 

Year 3 Main gate 8:45 3:00 

Owls Owls Door 8:50 3:05 

Jays Jays Door 8:55 3:10 

Wrens Wrens Door 9:00 3:15 
 

Bikes & Scooters 
Children may now bring their bike or scooter to school. Key Stage 1 children can leave their 
bikes/scooters in the grassy area outside the Jays’ classroom door. As the bikes will be left on view, you 
may wish to use a lock to secure them to the fence. 
 

School Production 
We are thrilled to be able to offer the children a chance to perform on stage this year. The staff have 
found a way of organising it so that the bubbles will not be compromised. All children in Key Stage 2, 
have received a letter to take home today about this year’s summer production. Please send the slips 
back if your child would like to join in and take part. There is a copy of the letter on the website on the 
‘Letters’ page, in case the copy gets mislaid. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Alison Higgins 

           


